
Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor Kerr regarding 2024 Budget 

For the 2024 Lakeshore Budget and all future Budget deliberations, that new positions 
and renamed positions not be embedded in the report. That new positions and renamed 
positions will be separate and introduced at the end of deliberations and that each 
new/renamed position come with an independent report. Included in the report shall be, 
wage and benefit package, entry grid grade level and any other monetary items such 
vehicle or milage allowance, computer, desk, cell phone, etc. that will be needed to 
perform the duties. The report shall include current Lakeshore positions that will be 
receiving new titles through, transforming, modernize citizen-centered service, 
restructuring, centralizing, relocation, transitioning, or other similar actions that will or is 
expected to include a higher wage or grade improvement from the new title with or 
without further responsibilities. 


